
 
 

District Governor Checklist 
 
Here are some specific tasks for you to consider in your District: 
 

□ Make Lions Quest your project for the year 
This is an opportune time to elevate the awareness and support of Lions 
Quest locally. In lieu of gifts for your official visit encourage Clubs to make 
a donation to Lions Quest Canada.  

 
□ Choose your District Lions Quest Chair thoughtfully 

This person should be comfortable speaking with educators about the 
program, be capable of raising both awareness and funding from the clubs 
in the District and be willing to participate at District events to promote the 
program. 

 
□ Host a special meeting of Cabinet to learn about Lions Quest 

This can be a casual get-together with the goal of ensuring that all Cabinet 
members are able to answer questions posed to them on their visitations 
and at other Lions functions. 
 

□ Encourage every club to include Lions Quest in their annual budget and to 
contact at least one school to discuss Lions Quest 

Include this item in your presentations to clubs, and at other 
communication opportunities. 

 
□ Participate in a Lions Quest workshop in your area 

Preferably attend the full workshop session, but at minimum visit the 
workshop to bring greetings form the Lions and show support for the 
District activity. 

 
□ Include information about Lions Quest in your District Newsletter 

Provide Lions Quest Canada with the name and email address of your 
editor to add to our mailing list for updates. 

 
□ Send a copy of your District Directory to Lions Quest Canada 

This will help us keep your team informed about Lions Quest in your area. 
 
 

For more information contact - Lions Quest Canada  
PO Box 27016, Dundas McLaren RPO, Cambridge, ON   N1R 8H1 

www.lionsquest.ca            800-265-2680  


